Autumn

WELCOME BACK

A warm welcome from the entire
Year 5 team! The children have
returned to school filled with
eagerness and enthusiasm to embark
on their new year. They have actively
participated in our Core Values Week
with great engagement.

LEARNING

¢4 History - Who was the
greatest Tudor monarch?
B4 Maths - Place value up

to 1 million, addition &
subtraction and
multiplication.

¥ Guided Reading -
Oranges in No Man'’s Land
Zs Literacy -
Grammarsaurus focus on
sentence structures

Please ensure that children have
the right P.E kit for school which
is black shorts or tracksuit
bottom (for colder weather) and
a red top. P.E is on Wednesday
and Friday.

PE will be on Wednesday with
Mr Pearl and Fridays with the
class teacher.

STAY IN TOUCH

Please contact your child’s
class teacher on dojo for
any classroom queries -
contact hours are between
8am and 4pm.

For any medical issues
please message the office.

Homework will be issued weekly on Friday to be completed by the

following Thursday.

Reading: Children should read a minimum of 5 times a week.

Maths: Will focus on the weekly learning or arithmetic skills.

Spelling: We are focusing on securing previous spelling before moving
on using Spelling Shed, a resource which can be accessed on line.

Theme: This will be one project per half term.




